
Memorandum 

To: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

From: DIANA L. LENTZ, CITY CLERK  

Date: 1/7/2005 

Re: CB-1501 

I have placed on the agenda for January 13, 2005 under First Reading to set 
the public hearing on CB-1501. There was a first reading on CB-1501 on Nov. 
11, 2004 City Council meeting and at that time it was referred to the Planning 
Commission. I have been informed that there are many revisions for CB-1501.   

At this time would Council consider to set the public hearing and defeat CB-
1501 to have a clean paper trail? A new CB will be placed on the agenda soon.  

If you have any questions, Dennis Dempsey would be able to answer your 
questions.  His phone number is (303) 450-8937. 

 

   


